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Dear Parents, 
 
This is just a quick reminder that the Book Fair arrives in school on 
Thursday 15th March with hundreds of new children’s books to browse 
and buy.  
Children will be given the opportunity to browse the books on the day it 
arrives and then the fair will be open after school in the hall until 4 p.m. 
on Friday 16th, Monday 19th, Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st March.  
 
You can pay for any books you buy with cash, cheques or with your card 
by calling the Book Fair’s secure telephone line. (Details will be displayed 
in the hall.) 
 
Remember that your child will be able to use their World Book Day 
voucher when they buy a book from the fair. 
 
The Book Fair gives school 25% of the total book order back to spend on 
free books so the more you buy, the more free books we will earn for 
school! 
 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Anne Cozens 
 


